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Sport as a Tool for Enviornmental Sustainability Learning

PROJECT UPDATES

The STELLA project partners held the first online meeting on June 27, 2024, hosted
by the Italian coordinator TDM 2000 ODV, to present the project, discuss key project
updates and financial logistics, and prepare for the upcoming Kick-Off Meeting (KoM)
in Cagliari, Sardinia from July 18-21, 2024. In addition, throughout the meeting, the
representatives of the partners’ organizations discussed some arrangements for the
project’s implementation and timeline.
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Here are the main points covered:
Introductions: Each partner presented themselves and their
organizations. Partners were reminded to upload their presentations
and logos in the designated project drive for future use.

Project Overview: A detailed presentation on the STELLA project
was shared, focusing on upcoming tasks, timelines, and roles.
Partners were encouraged to review their responsibilities outlined in
the application to ensure feasibility.

KoM Preparations: The partners will attend the KoM, where task
coordinators will facilitate interactive activities to gather input and
present draft guidelines for their assigned responsibilities.

Sustainability Discussions: The group discussed ways to minimize
environmental impact during the project, such as reducing the
number of printed materials and using recycled paper for the
training kit (WP2). Partners are encouraged to explore other
sustainable options.

Looking ahead, the KoM will include a Kick-Off Conference and
further discussions on the timeline for the training of trainers. 
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